
WESTERN OHIO EDUCATION ASSOCIATION
308 James E. Bohanan Memorial Drive
Vandalia, OH 45377
937-387-9960  E-mail:woea@woea.org

July 14, 2021 

Two virtual sessions offered: 
(may attend both if desired)

• Session One - 9:00 am -
10:30 am for new Treasurers
or those with less than five
years experience

• Session Two - 11 am - 12 pm
for veteran Treasurers with 
over five years experience

The annual WOEA Treasurers’  
Workshop is designed to assist new 
and veteran Local Association 
Treasurers to better understand the 
duties of their office, but other local 
officers may also attend. OEA 
Treasurer Mark Hill will be the facilitator 
for this ZOOM workshop. Attendance 
at an OEA sanctioned Treasurers’ 
Workshop is a requirement for the 
OEA Fiscal Fitness Award and the 
workshop must be attended by the local 
treasurer or, in the case of continuing 
recognition, another officer can attend. 

Register online at  
www.woea.org
by July 7, 2021

Training 

WOEA Treasurers’ Training via ZOOM


